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DRAFT REVIEW 3 ON PROPOSALS FOR POLICY OPTIONS FOR MIGRATORY BIRD 

FLYWAYS CONSERVATION/MANAGEMENT TO FEED IN TO THE FUTURE SHAPE 

OF THE CMS 

 

Prepared by the Scientific Working Group on Global Flyways 

 

 

1. The present draft Review is the last of a series of three reviews which the Flyways Working 

Group (FWG) is undertaking .    

 

2. Review 1 “A review of CMS and non CMS existing administrative/management 

instruments for migratory birds globally” was compiled by Wetlands International and presented to 
the June 2010 meeting of the Scientific Council as UNEP/CMS/ScC 16/Doc 10 Annex 1a and 1b.   

 

3. Review 2 “Review of Current Knowledge of Bird Flyways, Principal Knowledge Gaps and 
Conservation Priorities” was compiled by BirdLife International and was presented to the 2010 
Meeting of the Scientific Council as UNEP/CMS/ScC 16/Doc 10 Annex 2a and 2b. 

 

4. Review 3 has been drafted by Prof. Dr. Colin Galbraith and has been submitted to the 

Flyways Working Group for a first round of consultation. Feedback from the FWG has been 

incorporated into the document and it is envisaged that a second round of consultation with the 

FWG will be done after the meeting of the Standing Committee.   

 

Action requested: 

 

The Standing Committee is invited to examine the draft Review and provide comments. The 

Standing Committee is also requested to provide guidance on the future of the Flyways Working 

Group. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 










































































